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UGC-HRDC, University of Calcutta: Principals’ Workshop and Meet on 19 March 2016 

The UGC-HRDC, University of Calcutta is going to organize a UGC sponsored one-day workshop on 

‘Use of ICT in Higher Education Institutions of India: Opportunities and Challenges’ on 19 March 2016, 

Saturday in the Meghnad Saha Auditorium of CU at Rajabazar Science College Campus. Besides deliberations 

on the focal theme there will be experts’ presentations followed by interactive sessions on common agenda 

concerning academic and administrative issues of colleges and universities, as per the tentative programme 

given below. Honourable Principals, TICs/OICs and Academic Administrators are welcomed to register their 

names along with their respective affiliation and contact details on or before 15 March 2016. For more details 

please feel free to contact: (1) Prof. Dilip Kumar Maiti, Coordinator (maitidk@yahoo.com), and (2) The Office 

of the Director, UGC-HRDC, University of Calcutta (directorcuhrdc@gmail.com; Tel. 033-23519754). However, 

considering our available infrastructure facilities the number of participants may be limited to a maximum of 

150 persons.  

Tentative Programme 

 11-00: Registration   

 11-30: Inaugural session 

 12-30: Tea Break 

 12-40: Experts’ presentations 

 13-40: Working Lunch 

 14-40: Interactive session (Principals’ Meet) 

-Prof. L. N. Satpati 

Hony. Director, UGC-HRDC 
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